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,, . . . ... 
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF T HE PRESIDENT 

OFFICE OF MANAGEM ENT A ND BUDGET 

WASH INGTON, D.C. 20503 

Honorable Richard H. Ichord 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Congressman Ichord: 

FEB 131975 

Thank you for your letter of February 4, 1975, concerning 
a proposed Federal Office Building in Jefferson City, 
Missouri. 

The Office of Management and Budget has not received from 
the General Services Administration any prospectus for a 
Federal Building in Jefferson City. GSA staff has advised 
us that a comprehensive study of the Jefferson City area 
has been made to assess the need for a Federal Building. 
However, our office would not get involved in such a 
project until GSA submits a prospectus for review. 

cc: 
DO Records 
DO Chron 
Director 
Deputy Director ___­
Mr. Bonitati (2 ) 
Mr. Scott 
Mr. Bray ( 2) 
return, Mr. Fasano 

EGG:MFasano:jl 2/11/75 

Sincerely, 

{signed) Robert J. Bonitati 

Robert F. Bonitati 
Assistant to the Director 

for Congressional Relations 




